Dear Sir:
 I am writing this to express my concern regarding your proposed changes to firearm legislation. It is my strong belief that the measures to ban “assault style” rifles and grant cities and municipalities the authority to further regulate hand guns will not address the under lying causes of gun violence. I say this for the following reasons: 
1. Your course of action is not evidence based.
2. Your plan does not address the underlying cause of gun violence and does nothing to address the real issue of criminal gang related activities.
3. The 400 to 600 million in estimated cost will be better spent in addressing criminal violence and the smuggling of illicit firearms into Canada.
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